

NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & HINDERGARTEN

P. O. Box 81050, Mombasa.

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

Our ref: MPC/2021

Your ref: TBA

Date: 17.05.2021

All Members Mombasa Parents Club P.O Box 81050 - 80100 MOMBASA.

Dear Sir / Madam

RE: THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF THE MEMBERS OF MOMBASA PARENTS CLUB

The above matter refers.

We trust that this notice finds you well and in good health.

As you are aware, the Government of Kenya has been issuing periodic directives aimed at preventing the spread of the Covid -19 pandemic. On 26/3/2021 the Government of Kenya issued directives that locked down 5 counties and closed all learning institutions countrywide, among other directives. On 01/5/2021 the Government of Kenya issued further directives thereby re-opening the said 5 counties and allowed the re-opening of learning institutions. One of the consistent directives issued by the Government of Kenya is that social gatherings of more than 100 people are prohibited. Currently our Club has a membership of 1200 members. The quorum for an Annual General Meeting is a third (1/3) of the total members.

In view of the foregoing the Board of Management has resolved to hold the Annual General Meeting of the members of the Club for the year 2020 /2021 in abeyance in accordance with directives issued by the Government of Kenya on 01/5/2021. The Board will issue a notice convening the Annual General Meeting at the earliest moment possible but in compliance with existing Covid -19 protocols as may be issued by the Government of Kenya from time to time. The Board is also exploring the possibility of holding a virtual Annual General Meeting within the confines of the Constitution of the Club.

We will keep you updated. With Kind regards

Yours faithfully,

PAUL MUNYAO HON. SECRETARY

MOMBASA PARENTS CLUB